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MacDonalid, Terry

From: Butler, Barbara

Sent: Friday, January 09, 2009 8:28 AM
To: Polanco, Joanna

Cc: MacDonald, Terry

Subject: technical corection

Per our phone conversation, this e-mail is being sent to confirm that the Milwaukee Police Department needs a

technical correction to the 2009 positions ordinance to add one position of detective for the human trafficking
grant. Please call if you need anything eilse. thanks for your help!

1/12/2009



